
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/14/2020 4:05:20 PM

First name: Heather

Last name: Frenner

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I strongly OPPOSE the removal of wild horses!!

Wild horses are not ours to dispose of. They deserve to inhabit their territory freely. Furthermore, I feel it is our

duty and responsibility to protect them and ensure the well being of these precious animals. 

Instead of "removal" of wild horses, I urge you to utilize PZP FERTILITY CONTROL, a much more sustainable

and humane option. It is available to you, as well. 

Sincerely,

Heather Frenner 


